
 HARVEST DONATIONS 2023 
 Please help us to help others. 

 As  part  of  our  harvest  celebra�ons 
 we  are  collec�ng  non-perishable 
 foods  e.g.  �ns  and 
 packets  to  give  to 
 the  Driffield 
 Foodbank. 

 These  will  be  displayed  in  the  school  entrance  to 
 be  referred  to  during  our  harvest  assembly  on 
 Monday 2nd October. 

 If  all  staff  and  pupils  brought  just  one  item,  we 
 would  have  around  600  items  to  help  families  who 
 are struggling. That would be AMAZING!! 

 Your help would be much appreciated. 

 Please send in your dona�ons to the school 
 office by Friday 30th September. 


